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Dear Friends, 

We hope this letter f i n d s  you in good health and 

fine spirit. 

T h i s  is to inform you that we have moved into a 

cooperative apartment across the street. Our new address 

is : 

333 East 69th St. Apt.4K 
New York, MY 10021 
T e l . #  212-772-7733 

We hope we can see you soon again and hope that you 

will have a wonderful holiday season. 

Eido T a i  Shimano 

P.S. It goes without saying New York Zendo and Dai Bosatsu 
Zendo are impeturbable. 


